M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Randy Poe, Superintendent

DATE:
May 7, 2019
RE:
Section 7 Allocation Request – Florence Elementary and Ockerman Elementary – All-day Kindergarten Program

In working to close the achievement gaps,  with large numbers of Kindergarten students and various needs of those students, Florence Elementary request a Section 7 Allocation for a Kindergarten Para-Educator to fully support an All-Day Kindergarten Program.  Ockerman Elementary request a Section 7 Allocation for a Kindergarten teacher in able to add All-Day Kindergarten Program. 

I recommend the board approve both request for the All-Day Kindergarten programs allocations to begin in the 2019-2020 school year. as presented. 
